
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Lily CogdillLilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 5/2/2017 8:05:40 AM
Subject: Re: Money Talks Club

​Is this on the calendar?


From: Lily Cogdill
 
Sent: Monday, May 1, 2017 9:30 AM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: FW: Money Talks Club 
 
As information for the July 17th meeting in Hilton Head
 
From: Ellie Dixon [mailto:elliedixon358@gmail.com] 
 
Sent: Sunday, April 30, 2017 1:22 PM
 
To: Lily Cogdill 
Subject: re: Money Talks Club
 
Hi Lily,
 
Just wanted to touch base with you and attach the uniform letter that the Money Talks Club sends out to its planned speakers.
 
The group's program committee was pleased to have the July 17th visit confirmed and the Club has it on its promotional schedule.
 
Thanks for all your help. One of us will most likely touch base closer to July to determine if our speakers will need anything other than a 
microphone.
 
 
Ellie
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